
Nancy Muth/CH/CLB 
City Clerk Analyst
City Clerk Department
(562) 570-6438

11/10/2008 08:47 AM

To Ray R Pok/CH/CLB@CLB, Jonathan Kraus/CH/CLB@CLB, 
Reginald Harrison/CH/CLB@CLB, Robert 
Shannon/CH/CLB@CLB, Larry Herrera/CH/CLB@CLB, Irma 

cc

bcc

Subject Fw: 09 NOV 08  (Mitigated Negative Declaration)

I am forwarding this correspondence regarding the Council agenda item for 11/11/08 - Senior Assisted 
living H-1.   I will have hard copies made available, but am unable to reproduce the pictures in color.   
Therefore I am sending these to you prior to the meeting.

Nancy Muth
333 West Ocean Boulevard
Long Beach, CA  90802
Fax - (562) 570-6789
Nancy_Muth@longbeach.gov

----- Forwarded by Heidi Eidson/CH/CLB on 11/10/2008 08:37 AM -----

Steven Valdez/CH/CLB 

11/10/2008 07:49 AM

To Heidi Eidson/CH/CLB@CLB

cc Jill Griffiths/CH/CLB@CLB, Jacque Gilmore/CH/CLB@CLB

Subject Fw: 09 NOV 08  (Mitigated iNegative Declaration)

Good Morning Heidi,

Please forward the attached email to the appropriate department.  

Thanks,

Steven A. Valdez 
Planner
 

Building A Better Long Beach
LONG BEACH DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

333 West Ocean Blvd.
Long Beach, CA 90802 
T:  562.570.6571 
F:  562.570.6068
http://lbds.longbeach.gov/

----- Forwarded by Steven Valdez/CH/CLB on 11/10/2008 07:48 AM -----

"SCOTT FITZGERALD" 
<fitzco3@verizon.net> 

11/09/2008 03:20 PM

To "Steven Valdez" <Steven_Valdez@longbeach.gov>

cc

Subject 09 NOV 08  (Mitigated iNegative Declaration)



Dear Mr. Valdez,
 
Attached is another copy of my response to the City 's Mitigated Negative Declaration in hopes that this  
resubmittal will be read and responded to responsibly .  The last response to my submittal was met with  
notes on all my comments , that stated "comments noted" and "no significant impact " with one exception  
and that was the response to one of the photographs I included .  The photograph (see this resubmittal ) 
was taken from my dining room window toward the site with a yellow lined photo -overlay depicting 
the proposed building .  The comment was "views from windows is not a consideration ".  Are the photos 
taken from outside the window more worthy of consideration ?  They weren't even mentioned in your  
report.
 
Please have one of your staff read my Neg Dec response with a complete understanding of this Senior  
Housing project  and sensitized to its obvious code violations , above-allowable incentives being waived  
and the environmental impact that it would have on our neighborhood .  I am hopeful that the City 's 
report will be more responsible than simply stating : "comments noted" in hopes that a new review will at  
least warrant an EIR .
 
Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter that is of critical importance to the very lives of  
we home owners, residents of Long Beach .  We deserve as much.
 
Sincerely,
 
Scott Fitzgerald
3716 Elm Ave.
Long Beach, CA  90807
562 427 5780
 

   












